
Response ID ANON-B3JU-DSDP-Y

Submitted to Local Development Plan Main Issues Report 2019 Consultation

Submitted on 2019-04-16 13:49:24

About You

What is your name?

Name:

Robin Irwin

What is your organisation?

Organisation:

On behalf of:

How can we contact you?

Email:

Telephone:

Address:

Additional Documents

Please include comments on other documents below:

Please include comments on other documents below::

Development Bid Ref. B0944, Inchgarth Road

I request that the land at Inchgarth Road should be included in the Local Development Plan for the following reasons: This application addresses the current

problems with the roads between the Garthdee area of the city and Deeside. They are very narrow, not fit for purpose and present significant dangers to drivers

and pedestrians . The new road would bring significant benefits to all users and to the City itself. I could find no fault with the proposals which appear to take into

account and address the dilapidated state of the site in a usually attractive area; the housing needs of the local and wider population; and the need to retain open

spaces. The facilities provided are well thought out and would be an asset to any local area.

Additional Files

If you have further information you would like to provide you may upload it here.:

No file was uploaded




